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Happy New Year from Thorne Bay School! We have completed a week in 
2019 and the teachers and the students are off and running! Many of the 
students are competing in the annual “Battle of the Books” that will be on 
Wed. and Thurs. January 16th and 17th. The high school and middle 
school competition will be on Wed. and the elementary will compete on  
Thurs. We invite any of the board members to come and witness this fun 
learning event. 
 
Our high school basketball team will be returning from Skagway and 
Yakutat this weekend. We want to congratulate them, they took 2nd in the 
tournament in Skagway and then beat Skagway and Yakutat each twice for 
the season play, they will play angoon at home on the 18th and 19th and 
will play 4 more home games in January. Come and see the Thorne Bay 
Wolverines in action! 
 
Archery is in full swing with practices each Tuesday and Thursday evening 
and competitions planned for the upcoming months. We wish them well as 
they begin their competitions. 
 
Our semester ends this coming Thursday and the students will be working 
hard to complete assignments and take tests to finish off their first 
semester classes. 
 
The U.A.S. mining class will be starting on the15th and we have six 
students signed up to take this class. The students will be able to get a high 
school credit as well as 3 college credits and they will be able to take a tour 
to Juneau to personally visit the mines. What a great opportunity this will be 
for those students. 
 
Thanks for all your support! 


